Crystal Orr

From: North Bend Gregors [nbgregors@charter.net]
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2013 9:56 AM

To: Planning Department

Subject: Coos County File No. REM-18-001

I am a Coos County citizen who walks our big, black and white dog Carly, daily on the
shores of Coos Bay. The construction of the Jordan Cove Pipeline will not only destroy
the beach where [ walk, but destroy the peaceful view of fishermen in their boats, birds
bobbing on the water, and the occasional kayaker making their way down the
shoreline.

Not only will | lose this recreational outlet, but the Simpson Heights heighborhood in
which | live will be subjected to the noise and pollution created by the Jordan Cove
project. The pollution will never end-we are downwind. The pipeline comes up at the
end of Ferry Road and circles around popular Ferry Road Park, then goes underneath
the historic McCullough Bridge.

Our property values will plummet. ( but | doubt our taxes wil!).
Should something go wrong, like an explosion, this neighborhood, park, and the bridge

carrying Highway 101 vehicles will destroyed. Everyone and everything. Do you want
to be responsible should this horror occur?

Prostituting our County for the transient enrichment of the few is hot worth the
permanent destruction of our bay, property, or health.

Return to your moral and ethical roots. Deny this permit.

Martha Gregor

1185 Winsor Ave
North Bend, Ore 97459
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